COVID-19

We will no longer be offering the COVID-19 vaccines or testing at CIFC Health. Both will continue
to be available at local pharmacies and we encourage all patients to maintain their fully
vaccinated status and test if they believe they have been exposed to COVID.

With the conclusion of the State of Emergency and in compliance with CDC and HRSA
guidelines, we will no longer be requiring the wearing of face coverings inside our facilities. We
ask that anyone who is feeling ill or showing symptoms of illness to kindly wear a mask.


https://ctinstitute.civicpluswebopen.com/primary-care/page/covid-19

